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Mr. Jon Keller, 

     I am writing this statement letter for the situation I witnessed on Sunday August 1,2021 at 
approximately 3:00pm. I was just out for a Sunday ride around the block in my side by side, as I 
approached the property on the North side of Woodland Pass, I saw a yellowish orange jeep License 
plate Mn COLE 7, Which I took pictures of his truck parked there, stopped on the North side of 
Woodland Pass which is Jon Keller’s property. I slowed down and saw no one in the jeep. So, I 
proceeded to drive slowly past a little way and saw a man with a teenager on the property, so I drove 
onto Jon’s property and asked them if they should be there, and the man said this is my son and he 
started this fire, and I am giving him a talking to about the consequences that could have happened 
here. I said I don’t think you should be on this property. I asked him if he had talked to the owner, and 
he said (he’s like 1000 miles away on a trip) I said yes, I know that. I said to his son did you learn a lesson 
here and he knotted his head yes. Then the father proceeds to tell me the officer said there has been 4 
fires on this property in the last 2 yrs. I said I don’t know about that. 

(Sorry for the language coming up but that’s what he said) Then he says to me I have been told by 2 
different acquaintances that the (Fucking Local).  here shoot fireworks on this road and nothing is said 
about that. I said once again I don’t think so, he then says to me then someone else does and they get 
nailed on it. It was something like that for a response. 

I then left and stopped at a neighbor and saw him drive back on E Yellow River Rd. towards Dufour’s. 

 

Linda Marion 

 


